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BY COURIER 
 
August 5, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2010-0229 – Hydro One Networks' Application for Request for Exemption from Certain 
Sections of the Distribution System Code – Completion of Service for Notice  

 

In accordance with paragraph 1 and2 of the EB-2010-0229 Letter of Direction dated July 30, 2010, the 
English and French version of the EB-2010-0229 Notice of Application and Written Hearing were 
posted on July 30, 2010, on the Hydro One website. The link to the website is below: 
 

http://www.hydroone.com/RegulatoryAffairs/Pages/OEBApplications.aspx  
 
In accordance with paragraph 3 of the EB-2010-0229 Letter of Direction dated July 30, 2010, the 
English and French version of the EB-2010-0229 Notice of Application and Written Hearing were sent 
by courier, to all licensed electricity distributors on August 4, 2010.  
 
In accordance with paragraph 5 of the EB-2010-0229 Letter of Direction dated July 30, 2010, the 
English and French version of the EB-2010-0229 Notice of Application and Written Hearing were sent 
by email, to participants who provided written comments prior to October 21, 2009 to the Board’s 
Notice of Revised Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code on August 3, 2010.  
 
Hydro One Networks’ completed service of the EB-2010-0229 Notice of Application and Written 
Hearing on August 4, 2010. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ANNE-MARIE REILLY 
 
Anne-Marie Reilly 


